Eduardo Costa
M (917) 439-0328

From: alfredo diaz <bellaconstructiongroup @gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 1:50 PM

To: jgarcia3 @coralgables.com

Cc: Eduardo Costa <ecosta @calixtoglobal.com>; Liacosta@mac.com
Subject: 4845 Mammock Lake Dr

Good afternoon Mr, Garcia,

I'm writing to inform you that Bella Construction has been retained by the owners of 4845
Hammock Lake to address violations NOVI-23-05-2223 & NOVI-23-05-2224. We will have plans
and specifications put together for review in the weeks to follow. We are hopeful to have these
issues resolved before the end of summer. If you have any questions please feel free to contact
me at 7863552227 (text message if no answer).

Regards,

Alfredo Diaz

Bella Construction Group
9000 SW 85 St

Miami, Fl. 33173
786.355.2227
CGC1509754

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the
recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd,
an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human
generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here.
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